COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIBPRING

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305 14th August,1959.

Dear Sir,

Steamer "SINCLAIR H-C®

I duly received your memorandum of the
26th July regarding the above ship, the
contents of which have been noted.

In view of the fact that this ship is still
laid up and that the year of grace allowed for
the Special Survey expired at the end of July,
also that no arrangements have been made to
carry out the Boiler and Screwshaft Surveys,
the Committee at their meeting today gave
instructions for the class of the ship to be
qualified with the notation "Laid up - Surveys
overdue 7,58%.

I shall be glad if you will inform the
Owners accordingly.

RO S o

Yours faithfully,

Deputy (Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,
NEW YORK,
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